Subject: A personal note from the Dean

Date: Monday, April 6, 2020 at 11:18:37 AM Pacific Daylight Time

From: University Libraries
To: Darren C Young



## **UNIVERSITY LIBRARIES**

## A Note From Dean Ray

Dear Friends,

The University Libraries hopes you and your family are safe and well as we all Stay Home For Nevada. In these past few short weeks the faculty and staff working within the Libraries and Teaching & Learning Technologies have doubled-down on their commitment to serve our diverse community of users. University classes resumed on March 23, and though the setting is different, students are learning and research continues. During this time the team has worked around-the-clock to provide resources and support to students, faculty and members of the community. I want to thank everyone in the organization, student assistants included, and acknowledge the manner in which they all adapted swiftly to this unexpected event.

We are open, virtually, and look forward to continuing to support all of our library users in their endeavors. To learn more about the services and resources available through the Libraries please visit our <u>Virtual Support</u> page located on the <u>Libraries website</u>.

The Libraries will continue to reach out regularly via email and social media. We value our relationship with you and look forward to sharing helpful information and resources to help support Learning, Discovery and Engagement during this time.

Should you have any questions or need support, please contact Robin Monteith via email at <a href="mailto:robinmonteith@unr.edu">robinmonteith@unr.edu</a>.

Please see the <u>University's official coronavirus updates webpage</u> for the latest information regarding University operations, campus messages and online course delivery.

Thank you for your unwavering support. We can't wait to have you back on campus with us in the future. In the meantime, stay well.

Sincerely,

Kathlin Ray

Dean

University Libraries and Teaching & Learning Technologies

Virtual Support link: https://library.unr.edu/virtual-support

Libraries website link: <a href="https://library.unr.edu/">https://library.unr.edu/</a>

University coronavirus website link: <a href="https://www.unr.edu/coronavirus">https://www.unr.edu/coronavirus</a>

## **UNIVERSITY LIBRARIES**

1664 N. Virginia Street Mail Stop 0332 University of Nevada Reno, NV 89557

<u>Click here to unsubscribe from the University Libraries</u>